Letter of Agreement
between the
Anchorage School District
and
Anchorage Education Association

The Anchorage School District (ASD) and Anchorage Education Association (AEA), agree to
the following:

During the 2025-2026 school year, the District will explore the feasibility of moving all AEA
employees to a single salary payment schedule, with the goal of moving all AEA employees to a
bimonthly salary payment schedule. If the District determines, in its discretion, that it is feasible
to move employees to bimonthly pay, the District will implement these changes.

This agreement is not intended to establish a precedent for any similar situations that may arise
prospectively or for any other similar situations, past or pending.
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